Pamela Morales

Subject: RE: Notification of s75W Modification Request - Pace Farm Wattle Ridge Layer Complex - West
Wyalong (DA 116-116-5-2002-i MOD 1)

Good Afternoon Pamela

Apologies for the delay in responding to your email. | have reviewed the proposed amendments to the Pace Farm
Layer Complex and as the matters appear to be administrative in nature, | have no concerns with the proposal.

Regards

Lesley
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Lesley Duncan

Manager Development and Regulatory Services
PO Box 21

West Wyalong NSW 2671

(02) 6972 2266
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IMPORTANT - PRIVACY & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it
immediately and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Bland Shire
Council unless otherwise stated.

For the purposes of the Copyright Act, the permission of the holder of copyright in this communication may be taken to have been granted, unless stated
otherwise, for the copying or forwarding of this message, as long as both the content of this communication and the purposes for which it is copied or
forwarded are work-related.



